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As a mother and former teacher I strongly oppose this bill.   Our young people are 

just that...YOUNG!   They need the support of their parents to make these life altering 

decisions.   If I was the parent of a young child I would be looking to leave Oregon as 

you all keep chipping away at my parental rights.    


